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Director of Maintenance receives TASBO Certification 
 

John Gann has successfully completed the requirements to earn the designation of Certified 
Texas School Business Official.  
 
TASBO certification is earned through a combination of specified coursework school business, 
experience, and training in the area of specialization. Gann will be required to complete 60 hours 
of continuing education every three years in order to maintain certification. 
 

 
 

KHS student completes architecture internship 
 

Keller High School junior Kelsey Krueger participated in a summer internship program with 
Huckabee & Associates architecture firm in which she designed a Family Services Center for the 
Gladney Center for Adoption.  
 
Krueger was one of six local high school students to participate in the Next Generation Design 
Institute program, designed to give students with an interest in an architecture or engineering 
career a chance to see what it is like to work with a professional firm.  
 
Krueger was awarded a $1,200 scholarship for her participation in the program, as well as an 
additional $350 for her outstanding achievements.  


